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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 17 May 19 79

62 , GtA-4A

Thank you for the message of

congratulations which your Ambassador

conveyed to me on 4 May. Please pass

to your colleagues my thanks for the

kind wishes contained in your message

with which they were associated.

The Honourable P. W. Botha.




